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Dr Tim Holt

Dr George Conrad

Dr Farukh Malik
Dr Navdeep Sethi
Dr Anna Romito

Dr Nita Kodical 

PPG Meeting
Wednesday 20th of September 2017
17.00-18.00

Consulting room 5 
Minutes
Attendees 

SW,TH, AJ , CC, FB, 
Introductions
Everybody introduced themselves through introduction round. 
Friends and Family test

AJ informed group that August family and friend results indicate that 82% of patient would recommend us to their friends and families. Patient commented on waiting time , locum usage and emergency appointments system. Patients said that these areas requiring improvement. We have received plenty positive comments, complementing staff approach, professionalism knowledge and service received at the centre. 

TH asked CC and FB how they feel about seeing different doctors, do they prefer to see one GP all the time or it doesn’t matter for them.

CC said that for emergency purposes she doesn’t mind seeing any GP but for regular appointment she prefers to see Dr Malik and she don’t mind waiting 2 weeks for regular appointment to see him. 

FB confirmed that she prefers to see same GP for regular appointments. 
FB asked about the walk-in service in the surgery and what are the rules about the payment for overseas visitors. 

SW explained to FB that patients from EEA, Australia and New Zealand do not need to pay for their treatment, visitors from the other countries are requested to pay fee for a visit, which is currently £50 and prescription fee of £25. 

Staff update 

SW informed group that Dr Holt is leaving his post as of the 1st of October. SW said that Dr Gaster who used to work at EC will step in to the role of lead GP. 
SW informed group that practice is recruiting to cover GP for 6 sessions. 

SW informed group that AJ will be leaving at the beginning of November for maternity leave and practice is currently is sourcing cover. 

Patient online access 
CC said that she has noticed that practice is actively advertising online services. She is using it to book her appointment and order scripts through online services and she is finding it very easy. 
Security 
SW informed group that letter to the local MP was sent to highlight the lack of police officers in the area. 
CC informed that there are plans to close down Kenway Road Police Station. She also informed that situation in the local area did not improved and local residents are still not feeling safe. 
SW said she was attending meeting with local council about current situation and she is in touch with local police officer Andrew Clough. 

AJ said that main problem that centre has are homeless people sleeping at the back door, AJ said that building administrator Katy Thomson is with contact with Amy from homelessness department at RBKC.

AOB 

Recruitment for PPG. 

Group agreed that optimal number of members would be 8 and that is what practice should aim for. 

Group suggested that meeting time might be difficult for working mums to attend, group suggested we should alternate the meeting and do some in the morning and some in late evening eg 19.00. 

Group suggested that GPs should take an active part in recruiting PPG members. They know their patients and might be able to target potential candidates by speaking with them in spear minute at the end of the consultation. 
Next meeting 
TBC 

